Weekly News!

Ms. Mendez and Mr. Ayers

Reading - This week, the students will be learning how to have
constructive conversations with their classmates. The students will learn
how to start and continue conversations using sentences stems that will
help them to explain their thought process. We will also learn how to
identify they meaning on new vocabulary words using context clues.

The students have really enjoyed exploring different writing
genres over the last two weeks! This week, the students will learn how to
create an opinion piece. The students will also be introduced to revising
and editing techniques that will help strengthen their writing.

Math- In math, the students will be learning how to round numbers. The
students will use what they have learned out place value in order to
round numbers to specified places.

Social Studies- This week, we will be learning about Hispanic Heritage
Month. We will learn about the countries that represent the hispanic
culture. The students will then pick a famous Hispanic American and
research their contributions to society.

Reminders
Back to school night is Monday, September 29 from 6:00-7:30pm.
Students will be dismissed at 1:20pm.

iReady Report
The students have been working hard to complete their iReady reading and math assessments. Once
the assessments are completed, | will be sending home the parent report which will help you understand
your child’s reading and math ability.




